THE HALTON
CHILDREN'S AID SOCIETY
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Q invites you to the
3 ANNUAL e
(),
g' GENERAL MEETING
. Wednesday,
c May 25th, 1994
§ 7:50 pm.
= at the atrium of the
% CAS Office
™ 465 Morden Road, Oakville
3 featuring a presentation
- of the play
TOUCHING
by the Toy Town Troupers

HALTON GAS B.B.Q.

Local police officers and civilians were honored recently Chief Peter Campbell, Respect for Law award recipients
SALES AN D SERVICE as the Optimists Club of Georgetown recognized those Const. Dave Shortt, student Melissa Watts, and Aux. Sgt.
individuals who made a contribution to the law and order John Tatham, as well as Superintendent Rick Dawson and
c ALL FOR YOUR SPRING of Halton Hills at the annual Respect For Law awards din- Mayor Russ Miller. Another recipient, Emerson Gleason,
ner, May 10. Those present included, (from left) Halton was unable to be present.
TUNE_UP SPEC| AL regional chairman Peter Pomeroy, Halton Regional Police TED BROWN Independent/Free Press
Includes: CHECK TANK - f 5 ® f
CHECK HOSE & REGULATOR Mrs. Gill transferred to Oakville school in the fall
CHECK BURNER(S) Mrs. Karen Gill, one of our caring attitude. She has been
CHECK VALVES vice-principals, will be transferred responsible for our new assess-
CHECK COOKING GRIDS to T.A. Blakelock in Oakville this ment and evaluation committee,
& ROCK GRATES September. Mrs. Gill has made an she has managed our exam and
5 R outstanding contribution to field trip organization and she has
_____ Reg. $24.95 14.95 MENTION THIS AD Georgetown District High School been a strong supporter of our
over the past three years. focus on student responsibility.
AT HOoME SERVICE ALSO AVAILABLE Mrs. Gill is a regular contribu- m Parents and students who have

tordto our Pdargnt Advis?ry cslessigps . i
New BBQ’s AND REPLACEMENT | | opportunities for students to plan | It
and host special assemblies. Her

PARTS FOR SALE

support for Student Council, the Our staff have appreciated her
Hd CHRIS MACDONALD 873 3399
MY BOB (BOOMER) MACDONALD -

Student Wellness Action Council, hard work, her incredible organi-
Parents’ Nights and Commence- zational skills, her sound judg-
ment has been significant. ment, and her positive, supportive,

had the privilege of working with
her will surely say that she has
been approachable, fair and con-
sistent in working through sound
educational decisions.

Mrs. Gill will certainly be
missed. Her replacement will not
be announced until June.

* 440,000 prizes added * $5 bonus when you
scratch and find a star. For a limited time only »

“It’s a great way to play an old favourite”

‘ Saturday, June 25th
8 am - 12:30

DRI SN | Celebration

| @ Strawberry Social

@ Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

, @ Children Entertainment,

A R%H " g;cEé’gntin% & Gg;ealzvz;ys
% raw for a Marke

N S Basket filled with Produce

Fresh Fruit & Produce

® Free Parking in municipal
lots behind Canada Trust, on
Wesleyan and behind Legion

(Mill & Market).

(Main Street south between Church & James)




